
Accounting  Development Group Meeting 6, November 21st, 2024   
 
Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  

Welcome and Updates 
from Chair 

The Chair welcomed the members of the Development group to 
the meeting. The chair reminded the members of the timeline for 
our work.  

Declarations, Minutes and 
Matters Arising 

There were no declarations of interest.  
 
There was some discussion around the provision of PLE that 
would be put in place for the introduction of the specification.  

Review of the learning in 

Strand 4 – Informed 

Decision Making 

The SDG reviewed Strand 4. The Executive will collate the 
feedback and share the updated strand with the SDG for the next 
meeting in December.   

Group Review of the 

learning in the 2nd draft of 

Strand 2 and Strand 3 

The SDG reviewed the 2nd  draft of Strand 2 and Strand 3. The 
Executive will collate the feedback and share the updated strand 
with the SDG for the next meeting in December.   

Additional Assessment 
Component 

The group built upon previous conversations surrounding the 
AAC. This feedback will be fed back to the SEC and more 
information will be shared with the group at the next meeting.  

AOB and Next steps Under AOB concern was expressed regarding the timelines for 
Tranche 2 subjects.  
 
Next Meeting 10th of December 2024 

 


